Ref Ref 2015/6955/P. 156-160 Grays Inn Rd

Dear Mr MCClue

As alocal journalist who uses the great Andrews Café I would like to see this local institution preserved. Tt
looks as though the redevelopment could threaten that.

It is an incredibly successful establishment that serves all sorts of people from all professions from local cab
drivers to QCS.

If the area is to be developed it would be of benefit to all if the Caf¢ was allowed to survive - its presence
adds a vital authentic colour to the area quickly being overtaken by chain coffee shops.



